
April 4, 2023 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: City and County Superintendents 

FROM: Eric G. Mackey  
State Superintendent of Education 

RE: 2023 Community Eligibility Provision Training 

The Child Nutrition Program would like to announce the 2023 Community Eligibility Provision 
Training. This training will be held at the Gordon Persons Building Auditorium. Child Nutrition 
Directors, Principals, Chief Financial Officers and Directors of Federal Programs are all encouraged 
to attend this important training.  Directors, please share the registration information with personnel 
in your district and encourage them to attend. Below you will find the dates, schedule, location, and 
address for this training.  

Date: April 14, 2023 

Time: 9 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Location: Gordon Persons Building Auditorium 
50 North Ripley Street 
Montgomery, Alabama 36130 

Registration is required to attend this workshop and must be completed no later than 
April 7, 2023.   

To register for this training please go to: 
https://cnp.alsde.edu/nslp/Registration/WorkshopRegistration.aspx  

NOTE: Participants other than directors can be registered by using the ‘other’ option. 

*Please arrive at the designated registration time for the workshop. This will help ensure that our
staff has enough time to complete set up. Please dress appropriately to prepare for cool and/or warm
room temperatures. Parking is available at Cramton Bowl.

After the CEP Training, the presentation will be posted on the Break for a Plate website. 

If you have any questions, please call the School Programs staff at 334-694-4657. 

EGM/ASL/JA 

cc:  Chief School Financial Officers 
Child Nutrition Directors 
Federal Program Directors 
Principals  
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